
 

To:    All Subaru Retailers  

From:   Subaru of America, Inc. 

Date:  February 28, 2020 

Re:     WUM-98 Occupant Detection Wiring Harness Inspection / Replacement 

 

 
Availability of 64084SG23A -WUM-98 SENSOR HARN KIT (sensor harness kit) has stabilized and 
sufficient quantities are currently available to complete all remaining repairs for this recall. 
 
Retailers must now curtail additional orders of Passenger Occupant Detection System (ODS) Seat Bottom 
Assemblies for WUM-98 related repairs effective Monday March 2nd.   
 
No new orders for passenger seat bottom assemblies to complete recall WUM-98 should be placed after 
March 2nd.  Existing orders entered up to that date will be fulfilled. 
 
Effective with repairs-initiated March 9, 2020 and after, retailers must fully transition from replacement 
of the Passenger Occupant Detection System (ODS) Seat Bottom Assembly to exclusive use of the 
64084SG23A -WUM-98 SENSOR HARN KIT (sensor harness kit) for these repairs.  Recall Bulletin WUM-
98R has been revised to reflect this change. 
 
Retailers who have already ordered or received seat bottoms for these repairs may complete those 
repairs and claim them even after March 9 until their remaining inventory of these parts has been 
exhausted. 
 
For parts availability, ordering or other related questions, please contact the Subaru Parts Information 
Coordinators (PICs). 
 
For claims related questions, please contact the Subaru Claims Team. 


